
 

    ST VIVEKANAND PUBLIC SCHOOL -SADABAD  
 

 
 

Circular No. Spl. /2022-23 Date : 29 July, 2022 

 

Dear Parents, 
 

Please note the School Routine carefully, which is available on school 
website. (Link : https://svpssadabad.org) 

 

The school gate closes at 07.30 a.m. and a grace of 05 minutes (up to 07.35 a.m.) is always given 
by the Physical Education Teachers, Security Staff and Disc. Incharge to the Late Comers on a 
daily basis. 

 
It has been reported that a few parents are offensive and are very rude to the attending staff of 
the school on gate. 

 
AS PARENTS, WE NEED TO DISCIPLINE OUR CHILDREN AND ENSURE CHILDREN REPORT TO THE 
SCHOOL BY 07.30 A.M. 

 
It is my sincere appeal / request to the parents, please do not use unruly and foul language in 
front of your child towards school staff. Your own child is observing you and will imbibe and learn 
the same language in due course of time. 

 
 
 
 

“You can be on time even with a broken watch. 
You just need the will to be punctual” 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Dr Jagdish Sharma  

(Principal) 

Distribution :  

- Class Broadcast Groups 
- School Website 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


